
 

 

 

 

June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Seesaw Parent Permission 2022-2023 

 

We will once again be using Seesaw with the children during the academic school 2022/2023. Seesaw is a secure online 

journal where students can document and reflect on what they are learning in class. In Nursery and Reception, Seesaw will 

be used by the adults initially to document their learning. As the children progress, they will be taught how to use Seesaw 

themselves, to upload work/complete activities. In Year 1 and 2, the children will continue to learn how to use Seesaw 

independently. This way, the children have the opportunity to learn and practise many of the Computing skills from the 

curriculum as well as it being a great way to document their learning across all subjects. Seesaw is also a valuable tool to use 

to ensure that all children have the opportunity to access learning in different ways. We may also need to use Seesaw 

throughout the year to provide additional home learning opportunities. 

 

Seesaw is also a valuable tool to use to ensure that all children have the opportunity to access learning in different ways. We 

may also need to use Seesaw throughout the year to provide additional home learning opportunities if required. 

 

For your child to use Seesaw, the app needs your child’s first name and initial in order to be able to associate work like their 

photos, videos or voice recordings with their account. Seesaw only uses this information to provide the service and does not 

advertise in Seesaw, create profiles of students or share or sell your child’s personal information or journal content. You can 

read more about their strong privacy promises here: https://web.seesaw.me/privacy/ 

 

Under an EU law called the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), for your child to use Seesaw, we must have your 

consent.  

For more information on GDPR, please visit: 

http://ec.europa.eu/info/law/law-topic/data-protection/reform/rights-citizens  

Please complete the form attached to provide your consent for your child/children to use Seesaw. If you consent to your 

child/children using Seesaw, you will also be given a family access code so that you can access your child’s/children’s journal. 

You will also be able to communicate with your child’s/children’s teachers using the messaging tool. This messaging facility 

can be used by parents to contact their child’s/children’s teacher between the hours of 8am-5pm Monday to Friday. Your 

child’s/children’s teacher will respond to any message as soon as they have time to.  

 

Miss. K. Johnston (Computing Lead) 

 

https://web.seesaw.me/privacy/
http://ec.europa.eu/info/law/law-topic/data-protection/reform/rights-citizens


 

 

Seesaw Consent Form  

2022-2023 

 

Child’s name: __________________________________ 

 

I give consent for my child to be given a Seesaw account to use in school.     Y/N 

 

I give consent for photos and video recordings of my child to be uploaded to their Seesaw account.  Y/N 

 

I give consent for photos and video recordings of my child and other members in their class to be      Y/N 

uploaded to the Seesaw accounts of all children within the working group. 

 

Name of adult completing the form: __________________________________ 

 

Date: __________________________________ 

 

 

 


